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British Columbia Utilities Commission  

Suite 410, 900 Howe Street  

Vancouver, BC  

V6Z 2N3   

Dear Mr. Patrick Wruck, Commission Secretary and Manager, Regulatory Support  

Re: FortisBC Energy Inc. – Application for Acceptance of the Biogas Purchase 

Agreement Between FortisBC Energy Inc. and the City of Vancouver – Project No. 

1598977 – Request for Submissions on Renewable Natural Gas Acquisition 

We are counsel for FortisBC Energy Inc. (“FEI”) in the referenced proceeding. 

Both the City of Vancouver and the Commercial Energy Consumers Association of British 

Columbia filed submissions1 that supported FEI’s submission of December 11, 2018 that section 

2(3.8) of the GGRR includes the purchasing of LFG and the construction of capital facilities to 

upgrade LFG to RNG for injection into FEI’s natural gas system.  No other submissions were 

filed.  FEI therefore has no submissions to make in reply.  

Yours truly, 

FASKEN MARTINEAU DuMOULIN LLP 

 

 

 

Christopher Bystrom 

 

cc Registered Parties 

  

                                                 
1 Exhibit C2-2 and Exhibit C3-2, respectively.  


